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FGFOA Webinar - May 16, 2017 - Legislative Review

View in a browser

Florvida Government Finance Officers Association

Established 1937

The FGFOA Free Internet Based Webinar Series presents
“Legislative Review”
Tuesday, May 16, 2017
2:00 p.m. - 3:40 p.m. EDT
CPE: 2 Hours TB
Field of Study Business Law

Presenters:
Amber Hughes, Legislative Advocate, Florida League of Cities

Laura Youmans, Associate Director of Public Policy, Florida Association of Counties

Overview: The objective of this session is to provide participants with critical information
on the results of the 2016 legislative session, highlights of major bills impacting local
governments, an overview of the State’s FY 2017 budget, and a preview of potential

legislative issues that are expected to be addressed at the next session.

* Review of 2017 Legislative Session

CPE Reporting Verification: Your participation will be recorded through the
webinar software. You must be present and signed in the entire 100 minutes to
receive credit. The FGFOA will receive a verification report after the webinar and
will prepare the CPE certificates. You should receive your certificate via email in

2017 Legislative Highlights

Update on Special Sessions

SFY 2018 Budget

Future Legislative Issues
Additional Resources & Information

approximately 30 days.

Participation is free and only available to current FGFOA Members

You will need your FGFOA member ID to register for this webinar your ID is highlighted
below

NOTE: All Webinar information will be sent via email. Please confirm that you

enter your correct email address when registering.

Valued Member
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Member ID:

Click on the link below to register:
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1612179097877306627

After registering you will receive a confirmation email containing information
about joining the Webinar. This confirmation is unique to you, and you will need
the link to log-in and connect to the Webinar. Once presentations are received
they will be posted at www.fgfoa.org under presentations.

Due to this program being offered free of charge, there will be no refunds
issued.

System Requirements

PC-based attendees

Required: Windows® 7, Vista, XP or 2003 Server
Macintosh®-based attendees

Required: Mac OS® X 10.4.11 (Tiger®) or newer

For additional information regarding registration please contact Karen Pastula, at
KPastula@flcities.com

Florida Government Finance Officers Association is registered with the National
Association of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing
professional education on the National Registry of CPE Sponsors. State boards of
accountancy have final authority on the acceptance of individual courses for CPE
credit. Complaints regarding registered sponsors may be submitted to the National
Registry of CPE Sponsors through its website: www.nasbaregistry.org Reference to the
new www.nasbaregistry.org website should be included the first time your promotional
materials are updated following the launch of the site September 1, 2016.
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